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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS - MONDAY 23rd JANUARY 2023 

 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 23rd January to take individual and 

sibling group photographs of all nursery and school age children. 

If you would like to have your child photographed in a sibling group, then you can bring in 

other children from the family who are not in this school to be taken all together at 8am.  

Those children with siblings already attending our school, we will do our utmost to group 

them together for a sibling photograph during the course of the day.  

The ordering of photographs will take place online for you to decide whether or not you 

want to purchase. 

Please make sure all children from Nursery to Year 6 are wearing school uniform. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Julie Davidson 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

*Please note all copies of school letters can be viewed on the website at www.redhallprimary-darlington.co.uk 
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